
From: Laura Roddan <LRoddan@qathet.ca> 
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 9:18 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Cc: Julia Dykstra 
Subject: qathet Regional District Response 
Attachments: Certified Resolution - 20211028 Draft Islands Trust Policy Statement Bylaw 

Referral.pdf 
 
Good Morning – the qathet Regional District Board of Directors considered a staff report on the Draft 
Islands Trust Policy Statement Bylaw 2021 on October 28, 2021. Attached is a copy of the certified 
resolution. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
  

  

Laura Roddan, MA, RPP, MCIP 

Manager of Planning Services 
  

 
  
This Coast Salish name meaning ‘working together’ was gifted to the Powell River Regional District by the Elders of Tla’amin Nation. 
The official name change to qathet (pronounced ‘KA-thet’) Regional District was issued by the Lieutenant Governor on July 5, 2018. 
  
  
qathet Regional District 

2815 McCausland Road 

Powell River, BC  V8A 0S2 

T. 604.485.2260 
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www.qathet.ca 

Save a tree. Do not print this e-mail unless it is really necessary. 

    
The information herein is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended solely for the person or entity to whom it is addressed.  
Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited.  
If you believe this message was not intended for you, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all digital and printed copies. 
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qathet REGIONAL DISTRICT 
CERTIFED RESOLUTIONS 

October 28, 2021 

 

Draft Islands Trust Policy Statement Bylaw Referral 

 
MOVED and SECONDED 

 

THAT the Board advise Islands Trust that qathet Regional District's interests are 
unaffected by Draft Islands Trust Policy Statement Bylaw No.183, 2021. 

 

MOTION CARRIED. 

 
****************************************************** 

I hereby certify the above to be a true 
and correct resolution of the 

Board of the qathet Regional District 
at its meeting dated October 28, 2021. 

 
 

 
 
 

___________________________________________ 

Michelle Jones, Manager of Administrative Services  
Dated this 29th day of October, 2021. 


